
 
 

  
State Agencies to Host Public Hearing on Proposed Lamoille North 

Supervisory Union Pre-Kindergarten Region 
For Immediate Release January 5, 2017 
Contact: Kate Rogers, (802) 479-1454 or kate.rogers@vermont.gov 
 
BARRE, Vt. – The Vermont Agencies of Education and Human Services will host a public 
hearing at Hyde Park Elementary School to collect public input on the proposed Lamoille North 
Supervisory Union prekindergarten region. 
 

WHAT: Public Hearing on Proposed Lamoille North Supervisory Union proposed     
Prekindergarten Region 

 
WHERE: Hyde Park Elementary School 

 
WHEN: January 11, 2017, at 5:30 p.m. 

 
The Lamoille North Supervisory Union has proposed a prekindergarten region that includes the 
towns of Belvidere, Cambridge, Eden, Hyde Park, Johnson, Waterville, Underhill, Jericho, 
Morrisville, and Stowe. The approval of this region would limit to these towns the geographic 
area within which the Schools in the Lamoille North Supervisory Union will pay tuition for 
prekindergarten education. 
 
Learn more about the establishment on a pre-kindergarten region. 
 
To provide written public comment, please submit to: 
 

Mail: 
Kate Rogers 

Vermont Agency of Education 
219 North Main Street, Suite 402 Barre, VT 05641 

 
Email: 

Kate.Rogers@vermont.gov 
 
 
Connect with the Vermont Agency of Education on Twitter, Facebook, and YouTube. 
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